
  Engineering Department 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
(608)789-7505 

Fax (608)789-8184 
 

 
March 11, 2014 
 
 
RE:   2014 CURB & GUTTER WITH BMP 
                  

 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the 2014 Curb & Gutter with BMP project: 
 
CHIPPEWA CONCRETE SERVICES, INC.  $100,347.25 
CHIPPEWA FALLS, WISCONSIN 
 
Steiger Construction, Inc.   $103,228.20 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Pember Companies, Inc.   $114,454.50 
Menomonie, Wisconsin 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.   $116,037.12 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
The Engineer estimate for the 2014 Curb & Gutter with BMP project is $120,000.00. 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid to Chippewa Concrete Services, 
Inc. in the amount of $100,347.25. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald 
      City Engineer 
RT:kn  


